
Alstead Board of Selectmen   Meeting Minutes   6/13/2018 

 

The Alstead board of selectmen met in open session on Wednesday June 20, 2018 at 9:30 am. Tim 

called the meeting to order and led the pledge of allegiance.  

Library trustees in attendance were Heather Jasmine. Susan Norlander and Jeff Smull. Susan 

explained the change of notice to the original proposal and the increase cost of $5,000. After 

discussion the board agreed to spend the additional $5,000. The initial proposal of $49,500 and the 

additional $5,000 is still within the appropriated amount on the warrant article of $60,000. 

Susan then reported the trustees will be working with Given Masonry to develop a plan for a L chip 

grant. Part of the grant will address the drainage and support issues. The trustees will also be 

working on the NH preservation grant. The steps will be finished by the end of this week.  

The board reviewed and approved the no trespassing order the police chief recommended.  

The board reviewed and signed the MS 535.  

The Town was approved for the LED grant at the Town Barn.  The Town will receive $4,600 

towards the $13,200. The board is concerned with spending the money this year but will review 

later. Kelly needs to clarify with USDA the ADA forms that don’t apply to the Town and will report 

back to the board.  

Alan reported he will be meeting with Tom Rogers from Jancewicz & sons about the Town Hall. The 

board agreed to extend the Town Hall RFP deadline until July 10, 2018.  

The board asked Kelly if she would locate the deeds of the town owned land they wish to sell this 

year.  

Alan moved to adjourn, Tim seconded, meeting adjourned at 10:30 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kelly N Wright 

 

 

 

 


